
1 C. mayonnaise   1/2 C. onion, chopped
1/2 C. sugar          1/2 C. raisins
1 Tbl white vinegar
 1 lg stalk broccoli, chopped
10 strips bacon, fried & crumbled
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In a small bowl, mix mayo, sugar and
vinegar for dressing. Mix broccoli, onion,
raisins and bacon in a bowl. Pour dressing
over salad, let chill 4 hours before serving. 

   High Plains Power is conducting its first
member satisfaction survey. The survey will
open up with the current billing cycle. We are
conducting this survey in order to better
gauge how to meet our members where they
are - to improve communication and
engagement with you, our members. This
survey is about 8 questions long and will take
10-15 minutes to complete. This survey will
be accessible through a link that will be active
on our website, or the QR code shown here.
The survey will stay open until we get enough
responses. This survey is not a scam. 

MEMBERSHIP SURVEY GOING LIVE WITH THIS BILL
   You can reach out to our main office if you
have any questions about the survey. You can
also check it out on our website. 
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   Either the QR
code or the link
will take you to
the survey site.
   Please have your
account number
ready, in order to
participate. 
Thank you!
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WREA ANNUAL MEETING 
   Every year the Wyoming Rural Electric
Association (WREA) hosts an annual meeting
where Wyoming cooperatives come together to
discuss and prioritize topics that affect
cooperatives across the state to be addressed
with the legislature in the coming year. 
   High Plains Power (HPP) belongs to the
association and our representatives go to the
capitol to engage with our lawmakers. They
work with WREA director Shawn Taylor and the
other cooperatives to make sure we have a voice
with the legislators. Director Bret Gardner and
CEO Darick Eisenbraun attended. 
   WREA exists in order to represent and support
cooperatives across the state. There are 14
electric power distribution cooperatives
(including HPP) plus three generation and
transmission cooperatives that belong to WREA.
Board members from the various cooperatives
participate on the WREA Board and determine
the goals of the association. 

   

Transportation Day

   Supporting school events like transportation
day is so important. It allows children to see
what we do and learn about different types of
equipment required to keep our infrastructure
going. On this trip we brought our digger truck
for the students at CDS to inspect. Eric
McDonald talked to the kids about how we use  
  
   

the auger and why we have this type of truck
for the work that we do. 
   Students wanted to hear about digging holes
for putting up power poles, but their favorite
discovery was the microwave in one of the
compartments so our crews can heat food
while in the field. 
   

   At High Plains Power, we believe that one of
the best ways we can support our members and
our communities is by participating in the
legislative process and interacting with
lawmakers to ensure that our members continue
to have input in maintaining safe, reliable and
affordable power.
   

WREA Board members spend the day at the capitol

Got a scenic picture of a place on our Grid? Email us at customerservice@highplainspower.org
to have your photo added to our monthly newsletter!


